


From: Rose Sinicrope <rose.sinicrope@symthera.com>
Sent: March 18, 2020 11:41 AM

To: McGuinty, David - M.P. <david.mcguinty@parl.gc.ca>
Cc: Rose Sinicrope <rose.sinicrope@symthera.com>
Subject: COVID-19

Dear Mr McGuinty,
It was a pleasure speaking with you this morning.
Attached please find a letter requesting assistance with our goal of contributing in the fight against COVID-19.

I have also attached a description of SymThera Canada and our work with COVID-19. You may distribute this
Powerpoint freely.

Thank you for your support.

Best Regards

Rose

Rose M. Sinicrope
Ccoo

SymThera Canada
416.455.6233
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